
ADDENDUM 
 

 
 
The NHTSA contact information on Page 6 is incorrect. 
 
 
To contact NHTSA, you may either call the Vehicle Safety 
Hotline toll-free at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY:  1-800-424-
9153); go to http://www.safercar.gov; or write to: 
Administrator, NHTSA, 1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E., 
Washington, DC 20590. You can also obtain other 
information about motor vehicle safety from 
http://www.safercar.gov.  
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